
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Finance 

INSURANCE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

08 November 2018 

MS. MARGERY MANZANO-FILIO 
Operations Manager 
PHARMA QUEST CO. 
Unit 212 Park Place Centre Bldg. Marcos 
Highway cor. Vermont Park Executive Village 
Brgy. Mayamot, Antipolo City 
Tel. No. (+632) 806-5689 / (+632) 532-5588 
Cellphone No. (+63) 0917-3026442 

Dear Ms. Manzano-Filio: 

We are pleased to notify you that your quotation for the Supply and Delivery of 
Vitamin Supplements for C.Y. 2018 (Lot 1: Ascorbic Acid - Vitamin C) 
(Project Ref. No. 2018-05-183) in the amount of Eight Hundred Eighty Three 
Thousand Six Hundred Pesos (PhP883,600.00) inclusive of 12% VAT, is 
accepted. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both 
copies in the space provided below. Please return one copy to the Insurance 
Commission do the Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat. 

Thank you. 

Very t I yours, 

DENNIS B. FUNA 
Insu nce Commissioner 

ACCEPTANCE/CONFORME 

The undersigned accepts the award of contract and signifies conformity to enter 
into cont ct with the Insurance Commission for the above requirement. 

as) 
Ms'. MARGE MANZANO-FILIO 
Operations Manager 

Date: MVO/IAEA e, -24)1g 

Head Office: P.O. Box 3589 Manila FAX No. 522-14-34 Tel. Nos. 523-84-61 to 70 Website: www.insurance.gov.ph  


	Page 1

